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LETTER DATED 18 APRIL 1996 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Some months ago, my Special Representative for Cyprus, Mr. Joe Clark,
advised me that because of other commitments he would not be in a position to
remain in this post much longer. However, he very kindly agreed to stay on
until a suitable successor could be appointed.

I wish to take this opportunity to put on record my profound appreciation
for the high degree of professionalism and devotion displayed by Mr. Joe Clark
throughout his service as my Special Representative.

As my new Special Representative for Cyprus I have decided to appoint
Mr. Han Sung-Joo, former Foreign Minister of the Republic of Korea, effective
1 May 1996. Mr. Gustave Feissel will continue as my Deputy Special
Representative, resident in Cyprus, and as Chief of Mission of the United
Nations Operation in Cyprus.

I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Boutros BOUTROS-GHALI

-----

________________________

* Reissued for technical reasons.
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